STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office ¢ 3190 160th Ave SE ¢ Bellevue, WA 98008-5452 ¢ 425-649-7000
711 for Washington Relay Service * Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

February 2, 2017

Mr. Steve Lenz
8204 288" St. NW
Stanwood, WA 98292

RE: State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0005174 Groundwater Study

Dear Mr. Lenz:

I received your letter dated January 13, 2017 requesting an extension to the completion
date for the permit required groundwater study. In order to ensure a quality product from
your consultant Ecology hereby grants an extension of 90 days from the date of this letter
for completion of this task.

Ecology has also received your letter report dated January 10, 2017, detailing the steps
Schenk Packing has taken to stem potentially contaminated stormwater runoff to Douglas
Creek. The actions documented in the text and photo graphs satisty the first portion of
Immediate Action Order Docket No, 13760. This IAO will remain open until submission
and acceptance of the hydrogeologic study and completion of stormwater upgrades.
Please note that schematic drawings of the process wastewater and upgraded stormwater
systems must be signed and stamped by a Washington licensed professional engineer.

If you have any questions about the forms, please contact me at (425) 649-7110.

Sincerely,

[/ 1

{ V //( / a’/\#‘j:y
Christopher J. Martin

Water Quality Section Hydrogeologist
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cc: Jerry Shervey
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